
Wheeler Marathon canceled 
The Wheelchair Marathon scheduled for Friday in front of the 

library has been canceled. 
Sponsored by Alpha Phi Omega service fraternity, the races 

were postponed because not enough organizations entered to justify 
having them, said Gary Baggett, chairman of the project. Entry fees 
will be refunded by Baggett at 275-1922 or by David Kell at 261-
7467. 
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